
Changes to insurance premiums 
for QAS employees
As a QSuper member with insurance through OnePath Life Limited, your premium rates will increase  
from 4 November 2015.

You have the option to transfer your current insurance with OnePath Life Limited to QSuper’s standard insurance arrangements. You can learn all 
about the insurance and its features in the Insurance Options for QAS Employees factsheet, which you’ll find on our website at qsuper.qld.gov.au 

Important 
information from 
the QSuper Board 

of Trustees

Type of insurance Currently The change

Death insurance $1.457 per $1,000 $1.680 per $1,000 

Additional death cover $1.11 per unit per week $1.166 per unit per week

Salary continuance 4.538% of your annual salary 8.112% of your annual salary

We need to let you know that this notice and all products are issued by the QSuper Board (ABN 32 125 059 006) as trustee for the QSuper Fund (ABN 60 905 115 063). The QSuper Board isn’t licensed to provide 
financial product advice, but we know you may like advice, in which case you can call us on 1300 360 750 and we’ll put you in touch with a licensed advice provider. When we say ‘QSuper’, we’re talking about the 
QSuper Board, the QSuper Fund, QSuper Limited or QInvest Limited, unless the context we’re using it in suggests otherwise. You should consider whether the product is appropriate for you by reading a copy of 
the product disclosure statement before making a decision – you can do this by downloading a copy from our website at qsuper.qld.gov.au or call us on 1300 360 750. © QSuper Board of Trustees 2015 924310/15


